Memorandum

TO: Gary Barczak, Chair, Board of Public Works
Michael Czaplewski, First District
Martin Weigel, Second District
Daniel Roadt, Fourth District
James Sengstock, Fifth District

FROM: Michael Lewis, City Engineer
DATE: December 11, 2008
RE: Communication from City Engineer Regardlng Status of

Reconstruction of 60™ Street
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We are meeting with the Wisconsin Department of Transportatlon on Friday, December
12" on the status and schedule for the reconstruction of 60™ Street. I want to take a few

minutes to update the Board.



